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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Date: February 12, 2020 

To: Potential Bidders 

From: Diane M. Murzynski, CPPO, CPPB, Purchasing Coordinator 

Re: Pickleball Courts Invitation to Bid (ITB) 

The purpose of this Addendum is to modify the ITB documents only to the extent indicated herein.  All other 
areas not changed or otherwise modified by other addenda shall remain in full force and effect. This Addendum 
is hereby made an integral part of the original Project Documents. The Bidder shall sign acknowledging they 
read and understand that this Addendum includes and incorporates the following changes or provides 
clarifications to questions submitted by potential Bidders.  

1. “Sheet No. 3 does not have a 12’ fence listed in the fence legend. Just 10’, 8’ and 4’.” 

Answer:  The spec regarding the 12’ fence was missed on the Plans Sheet No. 3. The new 12’ fence 
goes on the south side of the multi-use Tennis/Pickleball Courts and connects to the existing west 
side 12’ fence.  The existing north side and west side 12’ fence shall remain.  
 
2. “Is there any chance that you might extend the bid deadline by a week?” 

Answer: No, the City need to maintain the schedule as presented in the Contract Documents. 
 
3. “I did not see any specific surface product mentioned. We use Nova Acrylic Sports Surfacing System and 

I would recommend the Nova Play.  It looks and plays the same as regular acrylic surfacing but has a 
hardener in it to extend the life of the court.  Pickleball players are concentrated in a very small area of 
play and tend to wear out the court more, much like the keys on a basketball court.” 

Answer:  Yes, this is an acceptable substitution.  
 
4. “The fencing bid does not spell out much information on the fencing.  The fencing for the Tennis court 

should be 1 ¾” vinyl mesh and the fencing around the Pickleball courts could be 2” mesh.  Also, are the 
poles powder-coated?” 

Answer: Yes. The poles are powder-coated and the fencing size is correct, 1 ¾” vinyl mesh for Tennis 
and 2” for Pickleball courts. 
 
 

   

Bidder’s Signature  Date 
   

Company Name (Please print)   
 


